
 

 
 

 

Mrs. Shelia Helton-Ingram serves as the Regional Manager for Africa, Europe and the Middle 

East.  She also is the Manager of the Safe Skies for Africa Program in the Office of the 

Secretary, Aviation and International Affairs, at the U.S. Department of Transportation.  In her 

role, she advises the organization on international transportation and trade policy by conducting 

in-depth analyses and provides policy recommendations to address emerging and ongoing 

international transportation issues.  Ms. Helton-Ingram is responsible for the overall 

management of the Safe Skies for Africa Program which is effective in enhancing aviation 

safety, security, air navigation and airport operations in sub-Saharan Africa through technical 

assistance and capacity building programs.  She possesses 30 years of cumulative experience in 

various facets of aviation, aerospace and management during her career with the military, 

government and private industry. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


